
Finally, with our hearts full of the very best of wonderful memories, we'd like to remember and thank Cody the 
Reindeer Pony for the many years of love and service he gave to the ILEHC. As many of you know, Cody was 
such an important member of Team ILEHC for the past several years, whether he was giving pony rides at our 
events, dressing up as our Reindeer Pony, entertaining children, or just being Cody. Cody was the kindest, 
gentlest, and the very bestest pony EVER. What a blessing he was to all who knew and loved him, especially to 
everyone here at ILEHC. Forever in our hearts. We love you Cody Pony.. 

In closing, as we move forward into our 14th year of horse rescue in 2022, we remain incredibly thankful to all 
who are part of Team ILEHC - past and present, and look forward to those who will join us in the future. 

Your donation in Cody's memory this holiday season are most welcomed and so greatly appreciated. 
Thank you so very much for your support.

Happy Holidays,

Team ILEHC
 

Dear Friends of ILEHC,

Seasons greetings from the ILEHC! It seems to us that this year has flown by so incredibly fast, and just like 
that, winter and the Holidays are around the corner. In the spirit of the season, the ILEHC would like to take 
this moment to express our gratitude to all who have contributed, in one way or another, toward sustaining the 
ILEHC's mission to help horses in need.
 
Our heartfelt thanks go out to all our wonderful volunteers whose hard work and dedication provide for the 
daily care of the ILEHC herd. Providing our horses with top-notch care is of the utmost importance, and we 
couldn't do it without the outstanding team of volunteers who donate their time, energy and treasure, to not 
only care for the horses, but also help to make our events a success, raise funds, maintain the farm, etc. 
What an amazing team!

Our thanks also goes to all our amazing donors and grant organizations whose generosity and love of horses 
provide the funding we need to sustain the horses in our care and to help other horses in need. Caring for 
horses is a costly commitment, and we are incredibly thankful to all who contribute so kindly and generously. 


